Dear McDowell Dentistry,

Please accept this letter of acknowledgement and recommendation on my behalf. I have
been Dr. Ayoub’s patient for over a year and a half. I have received extensive dental
treatments including crowns, Invisalign, and a front tooth implant — one of the most
difficult of cosmetic dental procedures. I would like to commend Dr. Ayoub for his
professionalism, sincerity, and commitment to his patients care and satisfaction. He was
extremely patient with my concerns and was committed to a high quality result even
when unavoidable set backs in the procedure duration occurred. I never truly realized the
importance of a person’s smile in their self-image and confidence until mine was
threatened. I am very thankful for Dr. Ayoub’s sincere understanding, concern and
commitment to restoring my beautiful smile as naturally as possible.

Sincerely,
Amy Roth



